
 

 
 

Christmas is a time for giving:- 

For God so loved the world 
that He gave His only 
begotten Son, that whoever 
believes in Him should not 
perish but have everlasting 
life. John 3:16 

...the Son of God, Who loved 
me and gave Himself for me. 
Galatians 2:20 

For by grace you have been 
saved through faith, and that 
not of yourselves; it is the 
gift of God... Ephesians 2:8 

Thanks be to God for His 
indescribable gift! 
2 Corinthians 9:15 

  

Christmas is a time for giving:- 

For God so loved the world 
that He gave His only 
begotten Son, that whoever 
believes in Him should not 
perish but have everlasting 
life. John 3:16 

...the Son of God, Who loved 
me and gave Himself for me. 
Galatians 2:20 

For by grace you have been 
saved through faith, and that 
not of yourselves; it is the 
gift of God... Ephesians 2:8 

Thanks be to God for His 
indescribable gift! 
2 Corinthians 9:15 
 

  
 

 
 

Wishing you 
a 

Joyful Christmas 
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